
College Works Painting reference Letter 
Maureen A. McCabe 
36 Willow Street 
Westwood, MA 02090  

It is with great pleasure and complete satisfaction that I am writing this letter of 
commendation to you in regards to the team of painters I hired through your 
company, College Works.  Joe Gugliotta, Will and Dave did an outstanding job 
on our 1938 colonial home in Westwood, Ma.  These very competent and 
professional men treated our home with great care and determination to assure 
that our home was completed to our outmost satisfaction.  I can not begin to 
express to you our gratefulness in your company’s ability to hire such hard 
working and courteous individuals.  Joe’s professionalism and attention to detail, 
along with his constant communication with my family guaranteed us that the job 
would be magnificent.  Will, Dave and Joe worked long hours at our home 
without compromising my family’s daily routine.  It is with my highest regards to 
these three men for making our experience with College Works extremely 
satisfying and grateful.  Please feel free to contact me for references.  My family 
and I really can not say enough about the fabulous experience we had with Joe, 
Will and Dave.  

June 4th 2005  

To Whom it May Concern,  

It is with great pleasure and complete satisfaction that I am writing this letter of 
commendation to you in regards to the team of painters I hired through your 
company, College Works.  Joe Gugliotta, Will and Dave did an outstanding job 
on our 1938 colonial home in Westwood, Ma.  These very competent and 
professional men treated our home with great care and determination to assure 
that our home was completed to our outmost satisfaction.  I can not begin to 
express to you our gratefulness in your company’s ability to hire such hard 
working and courteous individuals.  Joe’s professionalism and attention to detail, 
along with his constant communication with my family guaranteed us that the job 
would be magnificent.  Will, Dave and Joe worked long hours at our home 
without compromising my family’s daily routine.  It is with my highest regards to 
these three men for making our experience with College Works extremely 
satisfying and grateful.  Please feel free to contact me for references.  My family 
and I really can not say enough about the fabulous experience we had with Joe, 
Will and Dave.  

Sincerely,  

Maureen A. McCabe 
36 Willow Street 
Westwood, MA 02090 



    


